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January 2023 Edition 
 

The Eyrie 
 
Greensville Elementary School – 289-345-4556 

 

greensville@hwdsb.on.ca  

 

@TheEyrie625 
 

Dear Families, 

Happy New Year! I’m hoping 2023 has started out well for all 

of you. In this post, I’ll revisit a few things that helped us finish 

off 2022 strong, as well as share a few new activities and 

events from the past month.  

In Service, 

  Jennifer M iscas 

Principal                        

 

Traffic Mirror  

With the help from School Council and other 

community members, a traffic mirror has 

been installed on Harvest Road, directly 

across from the bus loop entrance. The mirror 

increases driver visibil ity and ultimately aids 

students who walk or ride to school. As well, 

the removal of shrubs in front of the stop 

sign is being considered; however, the 

property line has to be confirmed beforehand. Finally, a traffic 

study will take place in the Spring, by the City. Further action will 

depend on the results of that audit. HWDSB Facilities Department is 

working in tandem with the City to address community concerns. 

Thank you for your collective efforts to improve student safety.  

 

Upcoming Events 

February 1 

Black History Month Begins 

February 3 

Chocolate Fundraiser 

Consent Form Due 

February 6 

Kindergarten Registration 

Opens – 2023/2024 

February 13 

School Council @6:30 PM 

February 16 

Shelter in Place Drill 

February 17 

Term 1 Report Cards Home 

February 21 

Family Day – Holiday 

February 24 

Grad Photos – Grade 8 

 

Important 

Announcement 

[To replace a photo with 

your own, just right-click it 

and then choose Change 

Picture.] 
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Interior Painting 

We have started the first phase of painting. Doors and trim are a 

charcoal grey and add so much to the space already. We are 

working on securing a company to paint the walls next. Fingers 

crossed we can begin that project during March Break.  

Holiday Concerts 

Thank you to all of our families who joined us in December for one of 

our holiday concerts. So much work was put into each 

performance. Choir and band members made us proud, and Mrs. 

Sanders made sure everyone had a chance to shine. 

Library Shelving 

School Council generously funded some 

new furniture for our Library. With the help 

of Mrs. Kolios, our shelves are up and 

displaying some of our favourite books.  

 

 

 

 

 

Holiday Hampers 

A warm thank you is extended to our community for rallying 

together and sharing some holiday spirit with those less fortunate. 

Greensville is a community that cares and supports one another! 

The generosity demonstrated by our families was truly inspiring, 

thank you! 

First Term Report Cards 

When students bring home their report cards on Feb. 17th, families 

are encouraged to review progress together. There is a bottom 

portion of the report that asks for caregiver and student feedback. 

Please sign and return that portion to your child’s teacher as soon as 

possible. It not only confirms that the report has been received, but 

provides families an opportunity to set goals together. 

 

 

Staffing Updates: 

*In December, we gained a 

new Head Caretaker, Mr. 

Stirling. And at the beginning of 

January, we welcomed Mr. 

Kingston as Assistant Caretaker. 

We are grateful for their efforts 

to keep our school safe and 

healthy. 

*This week we are adding to our 

Educational Assistant team. Ms. 

Neves will be with us in an LTO 

position until the end of the 

school year. A permanent hire 

will happen during the Spring 

staffing process.  

 

 

 

 


